ANNOUNCEMENT

Resumption of Consular Section’s Normal Opening Hours

In light of the recent improvements of the Coronavirus Disease
2019 situation in Austria and the gradual lifting of preventive measures by the
Federal Government of the Republic of Austria, including the lifting of the
restrictions on leaving residential premises that will be effective from 1 May 2020,
the Royal Thai Embassy in Vienna will resume the normal working hours of the
Embassy’s Consular Section, effective from Tuesday, S May 2020, as follows:

Service Day / Time

Receiving Applications Monday - Friday

(Visas*, legalisation, 09.00-12.00 hrs.

Thai ID card, Thai passport &
civil registration matters)

* Please note that Thailand has imposed
a temporary ban on all international flights
to Thailand until 31 May 2020. There are
also additional restrictions on entry into
Thailand. For more information, visit
https.//www.caat.or.th/en/

Answering Inquiries Monday-Friday
via Telephone 14.00-17.00 hrs.




